
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to highly recommend Mr. Sebastian Mora for any future endeavors he may 
pursue. During his tenure at Benevolence Medical Limited, Sebastian served as a Medical 
Animator under my supervision, and I have been thoroughly impressed with his 
performance, dedication, and exceptional skills. 
 
Sebastian's work as a Medical Animator demonstrated a rare combination of creativity, 
technical proficiency, and attention to detail. He consistently produced high-quality 
animations that effectively communicated complex medical concepts to our audience. His 
ability to transform intricate medical information into engaging visual narratives was 
instrumental in enhancing our educational materials and presentations. 
 
Beyond his technical capabilities, Sebastian exhibited strong communication and 
collaboration skills. He was an active participant in team meetings, contributing valuable 
insights and ideas to projects. Sebastian's professionalism and positive attitude greatly 
enriched our work environment, earning him the respect and admiration of his colleagues. 
 
Furthermore, Sebastian consistently demonstrated a strong work ethic and a commitment 
to excellence. He approached every task with enthusiasm and dedication, consistently 
meeting deadlines and exceeding expectations. His passion for his work was evident in the 
exceptional quality of his animations and his willingness to go above and beyond to ensure 
client satisfaction. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse Sebastian Mora for any position or opportunity he 
may pursue. He is a talented professional with a proven track record of success, and I am 
confident that he will continue to excel in his future endeavors. Please feel free to contact 
me if you require any further information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Xinan Chen 
Founder and CEO 
Benevolence Medical Limited 


